
Please know: We are an Operation Encompass School. This means that we work together with the police to respond quickly to   

Weekly Update 

Friday 21st April 2023  

   Please email schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk if you require support in accessing this newsletter in an alternative format. 

Dear Families and Friends, 

Long weekend ahead! We have provided lots of 'fun to do' learning tools via our social media and with rain 
ahead, we hope this helps you. Learning logs are also home for the half term with lots of fun ideas for you 
and rocket challenges....if you choose to accept them.  

This morning we are visited by our school governors who train regularly and update themselves with the 
intimate workings of the school. We cover lots of things during these mornings, including time with pupils 
so that the leadership of the school have a good grasp of the experience children feel they have at 
Shefford Lower, straight from the children.  

The children have had a busy week. In Early Years, they began drawing club, which is one of Mrs Freeman's 
favourite things to introduce. Your child will be able to bring their drawings to life in a whole new way. A 
year on, in Reception, and the chocolate monster visited this week. Bringing learning from the imagination 
into the real life really makes the children's imaginations fly. Year one have been learning about the points 
on the compass. If you have a compass on your phone, or in your car, please help the children to under-
stand how this works. Year two have been using measures in maths, and there are so many opportunities 
around the home to support this too. Cooking, stepping, using hands and of course, rulers and tape 
measures. They have also been learning about Grace Darling. In KS2, Mrs Hall tells me tha thte work they 
have been doing on the digestive system was enhanced by a rather wonderful model. So, enjoy that dis-
cussion at mealtimes..... 

The Press Club have a plea. Please share with other people who might be able to support in this regard. 
They are looking for community photos that will inspire a story. If you have something like this, please con-
tact Mrs Hall.  

We are also looking for some planting volunteers for our sunflowers. Mr Wakefield is the contact for that.  

Well done to the PSA, nearly £2000 raised for the games night, and £700 approximately for the sponsored 
activities. They are funding an outside table tennis table for us, and some wow days. We are also looking 
to buy a new compact and safe stage.  

 

Have a fun weekend! 
From Mrs Finch 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057080755405
https://www.sheffordlowerschool.co.uk/
mailto:schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk


Values  
The values of April will be Courage & Determination  

Trust and Honesty 

“When in doubt tell the truth.” Mark Twain 

Staying true to yourself and being trustworthy. Exploring what we look for in others & how we place 

our trust.” 

 

Earth 1076 

Fire  1038 

Water  986 

Air 985 

 

House Attendance 
& Punctuality  

Winner 

Fire! 

House Points and Attendance              

W/C 21/04/23 

Well done to last week’s house winners.  

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Shefford Sporting Successes 

Well done to all our achievers! 

 Frankie - Oak – Kickboxing  Freya – Beech - Dance  

Archie – Hazel – Football  

Cara – Maple – Gymnastics  Jessica – Oak – Dance   

Jackson – Willow – Air – Football  Kayleigh – Beech – Taekwondo/

Gymnastics  Layla – Oak – Swimming/Acro  

   Noah – Plum – Skiing 

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/food-facts/sugar-calculator/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/food-facts/sugar-calculator/


PSA  



  

 

Weekly Good News Calls 

Here are the children whose parents and carers have received a phone call home this week to let them know how well their 

child has been working and showing their school values.  Keep up the good work Shefford Lower. 

 

Reception   Peach: Kendall and Ruby  Plum: Huthaifa  Pear: Orla 

Year 1  Holly: Nancy and Bella  Sycamore: Millie  Chestnut: Robin 

Year 2 Willow: Nancy  Oak: Blake  Maple: Sienna 

Year 3  Elm: Amelia and Maria Cedar: Aria  Hawthorn: Poppy S 

Year 4  Beech: Mark  Hazel: Lara Ash: Noah 

Music News! 

Another week exploring tempo in music assembly as children 
looked at songs about sunshine, in the hope there is some sun-

shine on the way! The winning vote was Jimmy Cliff - Sunshine in 
Music, which is a reggae song from the 80s.   

We have so many children learning the piano now, it has taken off 

massively and 

popularity seems to be growing, this is a great   

extracurricular opportunity. We also have a brass 

and vocal teacher with some availability in school, 

if this was an interest to anyone, please get in 

touch. We have been busy learning a coronation 

song in line with the 

King’s coronation,            

if you want to play it on YouTube it’s 

called ‘New King’ by  

Banji Alexander, I have had a few    

parents ask me about it! Enjoy the 

long weekend     



Community News 

Please note, the following events/activities are run independently of 

Shefford Lower. 

  

  

  

  

  

 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/chloskydive?

utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&ut

m_content=chloskydive&utm_campaign=pfp-

email&utm_term=0b6a8f15491f48d293b69e4ccac2d8

https://www.bilinguasing.com/
https://www.midbedsfutsal.co.uk/
https://www.ngdancecollective.co.uk/
https://kidsdawntildusk.co.uk/holiday-club-bedfordshire/
https://www.cambscommunityservices.nhs.uk/Bedfordshire/services/health-visiting
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/chloskydive?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=chloskydive&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=0b6a8f15491f48d293b69e4ccac2d8df
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/chloskydive?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=chloskydive&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=0b6a8f15491f48d293b69e4ccac2d8df
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/chloskydive?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=chloskydive&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=0b6a8f15491f48d293b69e4ccac2d8df
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/chloskydive?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=chloskydive&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=0b6a8f15491f48d293b69e4ccac2d8df


Safeguarding Information 
At Shefford Lower School we take our responsibilities to promote safeguarding the welfare of all children seriously.  The desig-

nated persons for safeguarding children is the Headteacher who can be contacted via the school office on 01462 629123 

Please find useful information updated weekly 

If you are concerned about a child outside of school you can phone 999 in an emergency or 101 to make a report.  The NSPCC operated an urgent helpline on 0808800500 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/

e/500041336097 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/

Mythbuster 

Myth: “It’s fine for them to have the occasional day off for a treat.” 

Buster: Attendance is a legal requirement for parents. Schools must report on all unauthorised absences. Parents 
may be subjected to a fixed penalty notice. This is £60 per parent per child. A record is kept on *CPOMS. *Child Protec-

tion Online Management System  

The Bedfordshire and Luton Children’s Community 
Health HUB is our one stop service for our Health 
Visiting, School Nursing 0-19 and our Looked after 
Children Teams for parents, carers and 
professionals.  Our Luton Community Paediatric 
Service can also be contacted via this number, but for 
emails please continue to use their own dedicated 
email address. 
To access the Health HUB call us on 0300 555 0606 or 

email:  ccs.bedsandlutonchildrenshealthhub@nhs.net 

Please click on the links to open! 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/500041336097
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/500041336097
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/518753484637
mailto:ccs.bedsandlutonchildrenshealthhub@nhs.net
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/500041336097
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/518753484637


Drop off times—08.45—09.00am   

Collection times—3.20pm 

The school office will be open from 8.30am to 3.45pm for any 

queries, please call 01462 629123 or email  

schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk. 

Shefford Lower School 

Diary Dates 

(further dates will be added and these will be in bold italics) 

2023 Upcoming Dates 

Moving to become a primary as part of Central Bedfordshire’s Schools For The Future project.  

https://www.schoolsforthefuture.co.uk/ 

To find Shefford Lower’s Academic Calendar for  2022/2023 

please refer to our website 

Term Dates Link 

Please note this will be different to the Central Bedfordshire 

18th April Children Return 

26th April Class Photos 

1st May Bank Holiday 

8th May Bank Holiday /King Charles III Coronation 

12th May Author Visit to the School 

16th May World Countries Day 

24th May Year 4 Cake Sale—Charity: Red Nose Day 

13th June KS2 Quadkids Athletics 

22nd June Samuel Whitbread School Summer Arts Festival 

28th June Year 3 Sing Up! At Shuttleworth 

21st July Summer Term Ends 

4th –5th September Inset Days 

6th September Back to School 

mailto:schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk
https://www.schoolsforthefuture.co.uk/
https://www.sheffordlowerschool.co.uk/parents/term-dates

